

Nordiques meeting Sept 23, 7:30pm at Forestry building

Present: Elaine Bambrick, Olivia Van Jarrett, Ron Paterson, Barb Paterson, Michael Moen, Sheri Ukrainetz

We have the on route signs, still working on kiosk signs, Michael will get silhouettes and paw prints for bear, moose, fox, hare, wolf and marten if available. To also include information regarding dangerous decadent forest risk of falling trees.

Need a logo, perhaps run a contest this fall for ideas.

CNC has carpentry course and we should be able to access them to assist with building shed for grooming equipment. Elaine to write letter to NDIT to extend our grant to another year.

Barb to talk to District re: earth work around clubhouse for kids trails, development program.

AGM to be Oct 27, Barb to book at rec centre if possible.

Registration Olivia getting it online, need 10 people to register by Oct 15 to maintain insurance, participants of meeting agreed to register early. Same prices as last year, add \$40 for one week, more convenient for out of town people. Training available for registration person, Olivia willing to take course, club agreed to fund the \$75 cost.

Brusher/mower borrowed snowmobile clubs machine and it was stolen from trails. Elaine to text Jim to ask if we can use the money we received to help replace the stolen mower.

After AGM to connect with golfcourse re: increased use of clubhouse, they are hoping to keep it open in the winter, District would like us to work together.

Society forms to be done at AGM

Michael Moen discussed ski swap, he would organize this in conjunction with MORATA.

AGM October 27 6:30-8:00 at Rec Centre